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8th April 2019 
 
 
Dear Year 5 Parents 
 
I am writing to you with details of a change to your child’s class teacher. 
 
Miss Beal was employed by the school on a temporary contract linked to maternity leave. 
This contract comes to an end on Friday 12th April as Mrs Palmer will be returning from 
maternity leave on Thursday 11th.  Mrs Palmer will be teaching in Year 5 on Thursday and 
Friday of this week.     
 
After Easter, Mrs Palmer will be job-sharing in Year 5 with Mrs Breen, one of our regular 
supply teachers.  Mrs Breen will be teaching on Mondays and Tuesdays; Mrs Palmer from 
Wednesdays to Fridays. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank Miss Beal for her hard work and commitment 
and wish her every success for the future.   
 
I am more than happy to answer any questions you may have regarding this change so 
please feel free to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mark Whyman 
Headteacher 
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